
 
 

 

 DECISION NOTICE 2023-2  

 

 

January 2, 2023 

 

Re: Royal Turks & Caicos Police Force  

 Application for Spectrum Licence 

 

The Royal Turks and Caicos Police Force have applied for additional Spectrum for the 

expansion of the Coastal Radar Station on frequencies in the 9 GHz band, in the Turks and 

Caicos Islands.  

 

COMMISSION DECISION 

 

On January 23, 2023, the Board approved the above request of the following: 

 

Turks & Caicos Coastal Radar Station 

 Spectrum Licence # SL-0035PR-1-07 

 

The Commission hereby notes that the above notice can be viewed at the office located at 

the Business Solutions Building, Leeward Highway, or on our website: 

www.telecommission.tc 

 

 

 

CLAYTON BEEN      

Chairman         

http://www.telecommission.tc/

